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 Year R Home Learning Letter 
Friday 27th March 

 

Some ideas for maths learning: 

 Play games that involve counting, it’s a 
great time to dust off the old board games! 

 Do a number hunt in your garden, hide 
numbers around and see if your child can 
recognise the digits. We are working on 
numbers 1-20 as you all know. You may even 
have magnetic numbers you could use. 

 Make your own set of number blocks like the 
ones we have at school to help with your 
number recognition. 

 

Some ideas for Reading and Writing: 

 Make up a story together as a 
family with your child as the main 
character. You could even make 
this into a home made book which 
you could share on Tapestry with 
us. 
 

 Focus on the diagraphs ‘ch’, ‘sh’ 
and ‘th’ this week. Use a timer 
think of as many words as you can 
in a minute for each one. Can you 
then put them into a sentence or a 
phrase? You could draw a picture 
and see how many you could 
include 
 

  
 

We hope you and your family are staying safe and well at this difficult time. 

We hope you are all enjoying learning at home. We are so lucky to have 

Tapestry as our online learning journal so we can all stay in touch. We have 

been enjoying reading your observations and seeing all the photos you have 

been uploading. Keep up the good work and keep in touch. We hope this 

lovely sunshine continues for the days to come too. 

Remember when… 

Think about your time in 

Owls or Robins so far. What 

has been your favourite 

memory? You could share 

this with us on Tapestry.  

 

Ms Morgan: One of my 

favourite things is dough disco 

each week, we have learnt so 

many new moves and songs 

together, always starts Friday 

with a smile! 

 

Mrs Cobbold: One of my 

favourite memories was the 

‘Nursery Rhyme’ nativity. You 

were all such superstars and 

we were so proud of you.  

 

Each week we will all share 

some more memories with you 


